
CARINYA NEWS 
A newsletter brought to you by Carinya School 

TERM 3 ISSUE 2 MONDAY 9 SEPTEMBER 2018 

New School Rules 

One of our strategic goals this year was to review our school rules. Thank 

you to parents, carers , staff and students for you contribution to the re-

view of our school rules. Our review indicated that there were too many 

rules and they were difficult to remember. 

When we surveyed our community we found that people did not want too 

many rules and that  they wanted rules that would help guide students to-

wards positive behaviours. We also found that there was commitment to 

rules that addressed how we conduct ourselves at school, how we relate to 

others and how we approach life and learning. 

Carinya has chosen three new school rules, they are : 

Be Safe  

Be Kind  

Be Your Best  

Thank you to everyone for your contributions. Over the next few weeks 

and into the next term we will be working with our staff and students to 

increase their awareness of our new school rules. Students will be creating 

posters highlighting the rules and what they look like for them. Staff will be 

rewarding students for examples of behaviour, relationships and engage-

ment that highlights the new rules. 

Next Term the school will be having a celebration day to highlight our new 

rules. Students form Georges River College—Oatly Campus will be helping 

us on this day. …. Stay tuned for more information. 

ILP Feedback  

A brief survey is attached to the QR code. By hovering your phone 

camera over the QR code it will take you directly to the ILP survey.  

 

School Organisation  

Melissa Collins will be relieving principal for weeks 9 and 10 of Term 3 

as Craig will be on leave.  

ILP Meetings  

Thank you parents, carers and students for your contribution to the review 

of Semester 1 Individual Learning Plans. We look forward to celebrating 

the success of our students throughout semester 2 as they work towards 

new goals.  

A big thank you to all the parents who made time to meet with our teach-

ers and thanks to our casual staff who made it possible for our teachers to 

meet with parents, carers and students. 

If you have any suggestions as to how we may improve our reviews please 

let us know. 
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Deadly Kids Award—Congratulations Zach 

The Deadly Kids Award ceremony is a celebration of the success of Aborigi-

nal and Torres Straight Islander students in our schools. This year the 

award ceremony was held at the University of Technology. With 800 people 

in attendance Zach Roberts accepted his award for improved academic 

performance . Over 200 students and carers celebrated the many success-

es of our Aboriginal students. Well done Zach.  

 

  

Carinya FC  

This Wednesday our Carinya FC will be participating in a Football Gala 

Day with Endeavour Sports High School and other schools. We wish the 

team well for the day. 

Sporting Activities  

Tennis– a Huge thank you to Ian form Tennis Australia for his dedication 

and commitment to our students. Ian is a professional coach who has 

been helping all our students learn the skills of Tennis. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sailing– On Wednesdays some of our 

students have been learning to sail at 

Kogarah Bay. Thank you to the  volunteers from Sailors with Disabilities 

who have been providing the instruction, care and the boats for our stu-

dents. As the lessons have progressed the students have been given more 

and more of the   steering duties. Well done . 


